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In July, the Oklahoma City Council approved the renaming of the arboretum at Will 
Rogers Park in acknowledgement of the widespread impact of the Margaret Annis 
Boys Trust beautification grants in public parks and lands throughout the community.  
Between 1991 through 2009, more than $1.5 million has been awarded to neighborhoods, 
schools, nonprofit organizations and local government entities through Margaret Annis 
Boys Trust beautification grants.  Administered by the Oklahoma City Community 
Foundation, the grants have helped to improve public lands and raise awareness of the 
beautification projects within the community.

The Margaret Annis Boys Arboretum at Will Rogers Park
Described as a “plant zoo,” the Margaret Annis Boys Arboretum is a 10-acre showcase for 
native trees and plants and is considered one of the loveliest arboretums in the state.  The 
first trees were planted in the 1930s by famed horticulturist Henry Walter.

When: Thursday, September 24 from 4-6 p.m. (a brief program will occur at 5:15 p.m.)

Where: Margaret Annis Boys Arboretum at Will Rogers Park (see map at right)
Refreshments will be provided.

Please RSVP by September 21st  
to 606-2990 or rsvp@occf.org. 40Fortieth 

Anniversary
1969-2009

as we celebrate the renaming of the 
	 Will Rogers Park arboretum!

Thursday, September 24th 

Directions
The dedication will be held outside adjacent to 
the Will Rogers Senior Activity Center. Guests 
should enter the park from North Portland 
Avenue and turn east onto Pat Murphy Drive. 
Follow the drive past the tennis center to the 
senior activity center.
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